
Resolution #2012-13-15 

 

RESOLUTION ACCEPTING AND APPROPRIATING UNANTICIPATED REVENUES 

 

Morrow County School District is in receipt of $5,000 for Irrigon Elementary School that was a donation 

from The Wildhorse Foundation.  These funds were unanticipated during the regular budget process.  

The grant was written by Matt Matz to help extend and improve the Irrigon Elementary School 

playground. 

 

Therefore, per ORS 294.326, the Board of Directors of Morrow County School District does hereby 

resolve to appropriate the additional sum of $5,000 to the following account: 

 

ASB Funds – Wildhorse Foundation 

Expenditure appropriation to: Support Services  $5,000     

        

 

 

Dated:  June 10, 2013 

 

 

           
Thad Killingbeck, Chairman of the Board   Dirk Dirksen, Superintendent 


